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The MPLC Joins The MPL Association 

The Medical Professional Liability Company Ltd ("The MPLC") is delighted to announce we have become 
affiliate partner of the Medical Professional Liability Association (MPL Association). 

The USA-based MPL Association is the largest insurance industry trade association representing a wide range 
of groups working in the medical professional liability field including domestic and international medical 
professional liability insurance companies, risk retention groups, captives, brokers and other entities. The MPL 
Association promotes, protects, educates, and connects medical professional liability insurers that support the 
quality delivery of healthcare and practise of medicine.  

MPL Association members insure nearly 2.5 million healthcare professionals around the world—doctors, 
dentists, oral surgeons, nurse and nurse practitioners, podiatrists, and other healthcare providers. MPL 
Association members also insure approximately 2,700 hospitals and 15,000 medical facilities and group practices 
globally.  

John Young, Managing Director of The MPLC commented:  The MPLC is delighted to join the MPL 
Association.  Our partnership with the MPL Association recognises The MPLC’s growth and development over 
the last 20 years.  It also enables The MPLC to keep abreast of the changes in the delivery of healthcare and 
emerging risks within the US and Internationally. 

Brian Atchinson, President & CEO of the MPL Association commented: “We are pleased to welcome The 
MPLC as an affiliate partner in the MPL Association. These are interesting and challenging times in the medical 
professional liability industry and we look forward to collaborating with The MPLC in the year ahead.”  
  
Further information about the MPLA can be found at: https://www.mplassociation.org/ 

Further information about The MPLC can be found at: https://www.the-mplc.com/ 
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